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Please vote "no" on HB 1521, as it goes against local control, which is by the people 

and for the people.  Putting more power in the hands of larger government is taking it 

out of the hands of the people, where it was meant to be.  Oregonians are weary of 

the dictatorial manner in which have been ruled in the last couple years.  Yes, "ruled," 

not governing ourselves as is our right as Americans, but being dictated to by an 

over-reaching government.  Oregonians do not want our government and unelected 

bureaucracies gathering any more power to themselves.  


